
Dear Parent/Guardian:

Child Nutrition Services will be offering items for students to purchase in addition
to the regular meals throughout the 2023-2024 school year. Your permission is
required to purchase these items. In order to purchase a la carte items students
must buy or bring a lunch and have money in their account.

We offer a wide variety of al a carte items that are both nutritious and delicious.
For a complete listing of items and prices please visit our Department page at
www.wentzville.k12.mo.us.

Please fill out the permission form below and return it to school. We require a
new form each year. Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. We look forward
to serving your child during the coming school year.

Sincerely,

Gwen Doyle
Director
Child Nutrition Services

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

Student’s Name ___________________________ __________________________
(Please Print) First Name Last Name

School ___________________________ Teacher _____________________ Grade _____

Please check your choice below:
( ) Yes-My child may purchase a` la carte items

( ) No-My child may not purchase a` la carte items

Parent/Guardian Signature _______________________________ Date _________


